
Town	of	Collins	Planning	Board	Meeting	
March	16,	2019	

	
Call	meeting	to	order:	
	 Chairman	Brian	Martin	called	meeting	to	order	at	7:07	PM	with	the	pledge	of	allegiance	and	
attendance	taken.	
	
Attendance:	
	 Present:		Thomas	Siegle,	John	Bentley	and	Chairman	Brian	Martin	
	 Not	Present:		Richard	Agle	
	 Guests:		David	Swift	
	
Gernatt	Gravel:	

• There	has	been	no	new	news	regarding	Gernatt	Gravel's	request	for	permit.		The	next	step	will	
be	the	archeological	study	and	once	that	has	been	completed,	they	can	proceed	to	the	next	
steps	required.	

	
Library	Sign:	

Tom	Siegle	reported	to	the	PB	members	the	Library	has	their	sign	picked	out	costing	
approximately	$18,000,	which	includes	installation.		The	sign	will	be	2'x6'	and	will	be	a	regular	
sign	on	top	and	beneath	will	be	the	LED	sign.			

	
Guest	David	Swift:	

• Mr	Swift,	from	Perrysburg,	had	questions	regarding	the	Town	of	Collins	Comprehensive	Master	
Plan,	which	he	has	concerns	regarding	Perrysburg.		The	PB	members	answered	all	of	his	
questions.		Ch	Brian	Martin	gave	Mr	Swift	a	copy	of	the	summary	of	the	Collins/Gowanda	
Comprehensive	Master	Plan	booklet,	available	to	the	public.	
	

Next	Meeting:	
	 Next	month's	meeting	will	be	held	on	Tuesday,	April	16,	2019	at	7	PM.	
	
Adjournment:	
	 Motion	was	made	to	adjourn	the	meeting	at	7:35	PM.	
	 Motion:		Thomas	Siegle	
	 2nd:									Ch	Brian	Martin	
	 Vote:							Passed	-	Thomas	Siegle	-	aye;	John	Bentley	-	aye;	and	Chair	Brian	Martin	-	aye	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
	 Deb	Martin	
	


